
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: KFA/677.JCP 

17 October 2022 

 

Dear Families 

Thursday, 20th October - Tea and Talk and SEND Focus Group 

The SEND team will be holding a SEND Tea and Talk session for any family on Thursday, 20th October between 3.30 

and 4.30.  This is your opportunity to meet the team and discuss any concerns that you may have about your child.  

Your child does not need to be on either the SEND register or Additional Needs Register to attend.   

Mrs Farrow will also be hosting a SEND Families Focus group on the same afternoon, between 4.30 and 5.30.  If you 

would like to come in and talk about your experiences and would like to work with the school, helping us shape our 

provision. 

If you would like to attend these events please CLICK HERE  to complete the form to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind Regards 

Katy Farrow 

K Farrow 
Assistant Headteacher - SEND 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ul-3XKyde0aQbnzQmrXAunVyDe8weAVIjhwtSWnnzctUQVlFSjdMQzRTRFhFQ1I1VzBLUlpDTlpFOC4u

